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Engineering Memorandum 

August 9, 2023 
 

RE:  August 15th Commission Meeting 

 
NDDOT Cost Participation and Maintenance Agreement for I-94 East Business Route Micro Surfacing 
 
For your consideration is a contract with the North Dakota Department of Transportation (NDDOT) to 
perform micro surfacing for the Interstate 94 (I-94) East Business Route from 10th Ave. East to the I-94 
interchange. The project is scheduled to be executed in 2024 and is estimated total installed cost (TIC) is 
710,415. The City of Dickinson cost participation is 10% of the TIC because the route is classified as a 
minor arterial with the Federal Highway Administration. The micro surfacing is intended to extend the 
life of the pavement by sealing the surface, and the micro surfacing will provide additional friction for 
the roadway surface. The proposed funding for this project is Gross Production Tax.    
 
The City of Dickinson Commission approved the preliminary engineering reimbursement agreement for 
the I-94 East Business Route micro surfacing project at the November 15, 2022 City Commission 
meeting. At that time, the project TIC was estimated at $1,000,000. 
 
The city engineering staff recommends approval 
 


